

INTERBORO SCHOOL DISTRICT

900 WASHINGTON AVENUE PROSPECT PARK, PA 19076

MAINTAINED BY THE BOROUGHS OF GLENOLDEN, NORWOOD, PROSPECT PARK AND TINICUM

TRANSPORTATION DEPARTMENT REGISTRATION DEPARTMENT

PHONE: 610-461-6700

September 17, 2024

Dear Parent/Guardian,

When emergencies or other issues occur causing delays in our district busses and vans you can expect the following:

- In the event of a **bus delay** of more than 10 minutes you will receive a blackboard text message notifying you of the delay on your child's bus.
- In the event of a **van delay** of more than 10 minutes you will receive a phone call from our transportation office.

In some instances, this communication may come from your child's school. In the event of multiple vehicle delays you may receive a message notifying you that all district vehicles are running on a delay of up to a certain amount of time.

Delays are inevitable in the world of transportation. Our goal is to do our very best to notify you when your child's vehicle is affected.

If you have any questions, please contact the Interboro Transportation Office at 610-461-6700 Ext 2330.

Thank you,

Michelle Casey

Supervisor of Transportation

michelle.casey@interborosd.org